
 

 

February 15, 2024 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
Discontinuance of Regulatory Relief 

 
The Financial Services Commission hereby confirms that the regulatory relief outlined to 

registrants and licensees in the Circular - Coronavirus (COVID-19) – Impact & Response 

dated March 20, 2020, including those protocols related to Economic Substance Test 

requirements have been discontinued as the COVID-19 related protocols have been 

relaxed in Barbados and globally.  
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